Dear Camden Council

Application No 2022/2255/P

I understand that GOSH recently held a meeting about its planning application.  A few members of the Business and Residents Liaison Group were invited.  No agenda was sent, but GOSH said in reply to one inquiry:
“We are working on detailed responses to the comments received by Camden Council on the planning portal, including those from individuals, businesses and statutory consultees.  While are working to mitigate the impact of the CCC on the local community as far as we can, our overarching plan remains as set out in the plans submitted to Camden Council in May 2022.”
I understand that at the meeting GOSH they were reviewing the arch option and several other issues raised in the consultation process and they are planning on responding to objections in detail.

While GOSH say they are reviewing the arch option and some other issues, the overall message seems to be that they will “respond” to objections but will stick to their proposal.  In my view this does not amount to consultation or engaging with the local community.  

My earlier objections remain unchanged.
Jane Richardson

Long term ex-resident of Lamb's Conduit Street
